
#StopTheSpread

Our additional steps during lockdown
These measures will start on Thursday 5th November  

01 All adults at drop off and
pick up to wear a
mask/visor(unless exempt)

02 All parent meetings will
happen remotely using
Teams or Zoom

03 All communications with
school to be at the gate or
via email/telephone 

04 School staff will wear a
mask/visor when moving
around the school, but not
in their bubbles - except for
staff that work across
multiple bubbles

06 Lunches will be eaten in
the classroom. The menu
with remain the same,
where at all possible

Unfortunately, there can
be no birthday or
celebration sweets and
chocolate handed out

07

No bags in school.
However, children
can use a plastic
wallet to store their
planner and reading
book in. Pre-school
children can still use
bags for their care
items

0805 All PE lessons will take
place outside

Wrap around care will
continue to run, but
we encourage you to
only use it where
absolutely  necessary

09

For the safety of our families and staff, there is no
access through the school car park. Please use
the main school entrance and one way system.


